SSM 51978 2023 F-150 - No Audio Output From Speakers

Some 2023 F-150 vehicles may exhibit an intermittent condition of no audio output from some or all of the
speakers. Replacement or reprogramming of the audio digital signal processing (DSP) module is not
recommended for this condition at this time. This does not affect vehicle durability and no additional diagnosis
or service is required for this condition at this time. Inform customers that engineering is currently working on a
solution for this condition that is expected in December 2023. Monitor OASIS for additional information.
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